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Craig, Sondra

From: barbara strohm <strohmabi@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 1:33 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Ordinance re: short term rentals

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Council Member: 
 
I am pleased that the Council is giving more thought to an ordinance 
regarding short-term rentals in La Crosse.  I personally want an ordinance 
that has detailed language in place to control the disruption that I 
personally have witnessed in short-term rentals in my neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your work to put that language in place. 
 
Barbara Strohm 
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